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PVC-18-02 (Classen Development) 

Hold a public hearing and consider approval of a request 

by Michael and Steven Classen on behalf of Classen 

Properties, LLC for a Plat Variance which would allow the 

lot to exceed the 3 to 1 length to width requirement for a 

property located at 4829 Highway 21 (T Carpenter).  



Location:

• Approximately 10.007 
Acres

• Questing variance for the 
3:1 length to with ratio 
requirement

• Proposed plat has an 
approximately 5:1 ratio



The Commission is charged with making the final decision regarding this

variance request. The City Charter delegates all platting variances to the

Planning and Zoning Commission.

The Commission's decision on platting matters is final and may not be

appealed to the City Council. Your options are to approve or deny this

variance request.

The Commission's Responsibility:


